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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I, the undersigned, Achilleas Kentonis, have been notified of the budget cut for
MoTA - Museum of Transitory Art by the Ministry of Culture.

By not supporting MoTA, the Ministry will threaten our future partnership, as
well as development of present and future collaborations.

[ fully support MoTA in their request for financing,

Date 23.01.2018
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Achilleas Kentonis
Director of ARTos Foundation
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